
Department of Planning
and Development

Memorandum # 14-11

To:  North Augusta Planning Commission

From: Scott Sterling, AICP, Interim Director

Subject: Planning Commission Meeting Cancellation – March 20, 2014
and February 2014 Monthly Report
Study Session Agenda – March 20, 2014, 6:00 p.m., Planning and
Development Conference Room (2nd floor) 

Date:  March 12, 2014

The March 20, 2014 regular meeting of the Planning Commission has been cancelled.  
There are no projects or applications to consider at this time.  The monthly report for
February 2014 is provided herein as required by §5.8.2.5 of the North Augusta
Development Code along with some supplemental reading material.   

A study session is scheduled for Thursday, March 20, beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the
Planning and Development conference room. The study session agenda is
enclosed.  

The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled for Thursday, April
17.  An agenda for the April 17 meeting will be distributed on or before Friday, April 11. 

We look forward to seeing you at 6:00 p.m. on March 20.  Please let us know if you
have questions or need more information. 


